20" April 2024
To Whom It May Concern,
Recommendation Letfter

Ref: Mercie Gagala

I write to confirm that the above-named who has worked for our family in Hong Kong
as domestic helper since October 2013. She will leave in mid-June 2024 as our son
will move out from our household, hence we no longer require a domestic helper.

I heartily recommend Mercie Gagala who has served as a domestic helper in my home
for the past 10 years. During the employment, Mercie has shown exemplary skills in
household tasks, from cleaning, laundry, and cooking to managing household budgets,
as well as providing excellent care to our pet and plants.

Mercie is not only adept at handling various household tasks, but she is also known
for her reliability, time management skills, and impeccable work ethic. She is a fast
learner, adapt to new situations seamlessly, and is always eager to take on new tasks
and responsibilities.

I am confident that Mercie will perform her duties diligently and not only meet but
exceed vour expectations. I therefore recommend her to any family who needs a
domestic helper as described above.

I wish her all the best in her future work.
Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours sincerely,
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